
 

  

 

 

 

28 November 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

RE: Year 1 & 2 Christmas Performance 

Year 1 & 2 will be performing their Christmas show Honky Tonky Donkey on  

• Tuesday 10 December at 10.00am  

•  Wednesday 11 December at 2.00pm                      

We will have tickets available to purchase on parent pay, you may purchase 
no more than 2 tickets per child at a cost of £1.00 per ticket.  Please 
remember to show your ticket at the door because the hall has a limited 
amount of space. Tickets will be available from Thursday 28 November until 
Monday 9 December.            
 
The children have been working very hard on their singing and acting so it 

would be lovely to see as many families as possible. 

If you have any further questions, please come and see your child’s class 

teacher.  

Yours sincerely,  

The Year 1 & 2 Team 

 

 

 

 

 


